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Please OPPOSE SB 210. This proposed bill is a Project 2025 voting rights restriction 

project. Vote by Mail is is a storied institution in Oregon and affords all citizens the 

right to vote. It's not abused and allows thousands who would not otherwise be able 

to vote the ability to do so. It's absolutely vile that anyone is attempting to take away 

this ability. Keep Oregon's elections the way they are with free vote by mail. 


